DISCLAIMER

Electronic versions of the exhibits in these minutes may
not be complete.

This information is supplied as an informational service
only and should not be relied upon as an official record.

Original exhibits are on file at the Legislative Counsel
Bureau Research Library in Carson City.

Contact the Library at (775) 684-6827 or
library@Icb.state.nv.us.
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1ds’ Fispine Derby

Dear Sponsor,

The time is approaching fast for the 14 annual Kids’ Fishing Derby.
The Derby will be held on Saturday and Sunday, May 31* and June 1%
at Lampe Park in Gardnerville. The success of past Derbys is due
largely in part to the outstanding support we have received from our
sponsors. The popularity of the Derby is continuing to grow at an
amazing rate and we anticipate helping approximately 2,500 children
from around the area experience fishing, many for the first time. The
Derby is free and open to all children between the ages of 3 to 12.
The Kids’ Fishing Derby is a non-profit organization and is supported
in part by the Douglas County Parks and Recreation Department,
Lahontan National Fish Hatchery and the Nevada Division of Wildlife.

Children that participate in the Derby are provided everything from
loaner fishing poles to bait and hooks. The only thing that they are
required to bring is their excitement and enthusiasm and to take home
many great memories! As part of the Derby experience prizes are
awarded for the biggest fish and for tagged fish. Sponsors like you
graciously donate the prizes that are awarded to the children. Without
the continued support of the sponsors and the community, this event
would not be possible. We would greatly appreciate your donation of
a raffle prize or a cash donation, so the Derby may purchase bait,
tackle, prizes and supplies.

Your generous contributions will help the long and great tradition of
the Kids’ Fishing Derby of Douglas County to remain the best free
Derby in the western states. Please help the children of our
community make some great memories. Thank you in advance for
your contribution to the Derby.

Please feel free to contact a committee member or me if you have any
questions.

Mark A. Munoz, Committee Member

mark(@nanosecond.com
(775) 790-0395 cellular

The Kids’ Fishing Derby, Inc. is a 501-C3 non-profit corporation
under the laws of the State of Nevada and the United States of
America. ‘
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14 annual Fishing Derby will be May 31* and June 1* (Saturday and
Sunday) In Lampe Park Gardnerville

The first year of the Derby there were 50 kids in attendance, this year we
expect approximately 2500 kids ages 3-to 12

The Derby is supported by the Douglas County Parks and Recreation Dept.,
Lahonton National Fish Hatchery and the Nevada Division of Wildlife
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